
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parent(s) or guardians, 
 
Doesn’t time fly! Your baby is now already a few months old. 
 
Reading books 
Babies love being read to, by daddy, mummy, grandpa, granny or anyone else who cares for them.  
 
Better at language 
Reading aloud to your child helps them develop their language skills. This will help your child later at 
school. Exploring books and pictures together is fun, and you can start right now. 
 
Start reading aloud with BoekStart 
Together with the Library, the municipality of [name of municipality] would like to offer you and your 
child a BoekStart box.  
 
Joining the Library is free for your baby 
This letter comes with a gift voucher for the BoekStart box. Simply take the voucher to the Library, 
and register your baby. Your baby will then become a member for free, and will receive the 
BoekStart box with a gift of two books. You’ll then be able to borrow the nicest books for babies and 
young children from the Library and read them to and with your child. 
 
  

 
 
 

Come by and register your baby soon! I wish you and your baby many happy hours of reading 
together. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
[Mayor’s name and signature] 
 
 

 
Your baby’s personal data is processed solely for the purpose of offering free library membership to your baby. If you have any queries 
about this letter, please contact your local public library. BoekStart is a national initiative of Stichting Lezen (the Reading Foundation) in 
collaboration with libraries and the KB National Library of the Netherlands. For more information, visit BoekStart.nl. There is also a 
BoekStart app. 


